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March 24th - 28th



FRIDAY, MARCH 28TH
There is no school on Friday, March 28th. Teachers

will be preparing report cards for students.

SCHOOL WIDE INFORMATIONSCHOOL WIDE INFORMATION

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM
The Yearbook Order Form was sent home with your

child on Monday, March 17th. The due date is March
24th.



REMI BOUDREAU PRESENTATION
On Tuesday, March 25th we will have a presentation
by one of the most renowned French magicians and

illusionist in the Atlantic provinces, Remi Boudreau.
Remi is sure to create a memorable event for Barnhill!

SCIENCE FAIR 
Congratulations to the winners of the science fair who
have been invited to participate in the District Science

activities.



GO GIRLS! GROUP

Go Girls! is an exciting mentoring program being offered through Big
Brothers Big Sisters of Saint John for female-identifying youth who are

currently in middle school. The goal of Go Girls! is to provide females with
information and support to make informed choices about active living,

balanced eating, and feeling confident and proud of themselves! 

Barnhill will be hosting their own Go Girls! starting in April. If you are
interested, please reach out to Ms.Vanderbeck at

terrilynn.vanderbeck@nbed.nb.ca for more information.



SCHOOL PHOTO INFORMATION
Harvey’s Studios will open online ordering to the new students and staff

who had their photos taken this week. If you would like to view the
pictures online, please reach out to Ms. Vanderbeck for access.

If you want to order online, there is a $10 late fee.

If you want to avoid the $10.00 fee, you can call Harvey Studios
directly at 1-888-512-2444 to place your order.



Quebec- The final payment for the Quebec Cultural Trip
is due by April 25th. Please contact Mrs. Muise if you

have any questions.

Yearbook Quotes- It is time for Grade 8’s to send in their
yearbook write up! This is the opportunity to share your

favorite moments, final thoughts, and how you want to be
remembered at Barnhill. Due Thursday, March 27th.

INFORMATION FOR GRADE 8'S



MARCH IS...MARCH IS...



The Islamic holy month of Ramadan is from February 28th to March 29th. 
This is a special time for Muslim people to connect with their faith and their

community through prayer and fasting. 
Many Muslims fast (don’t eat) from dusk to dawn. 

We can support our Muslim friends by… 
• Being Considerate: When making plans, think about activities that aren’t

centered around food. 
• Asking Questions: By asking questions, you show your willingness to learn.

• Checking In: It is always thoughtful to ask how someone is doing. 

RAMADAN MUBARAK



ATHLETICSATHLETICS
Monday, March 24th: Badminton Zones Singles
Tuesday, March 25th: Badminton Zones Doubles

Wednesday, March 26th: Badminton Zones Mixed Doubles
Thursday, March 27th: Badminton Practice for anyone who

makes city and districts 3 - 4:30pm



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

THURSDAY Books & Board Games in Learning Commons
Grade 6-8 Study Hall in Room 38
Cafe Francais in Mme. Lise’s Room

LUNCHTIME

WEDNESDAY Club Francofun in Room 22 
English Prime Math Help in Room 24

GSA in Room 36
Dungeons & Dragons in Room 37

MONDAY

SRC in the SRC Room
Grade 6-8 Study Hall in Room 38 

TUESDAY



Interested in dragons, role-playing, and games? Join 
Mr. Smith on Monday’s at lunch in Room 37
to learn the rules, create a character and partake in 
mini adventures! 



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR
AFTERSCHOOL

Grade 8 FI Math Support in Room 32 from 3:00 - 4:00
Drama Production in the Learning Commons 3:00 - 4:30

TUESDAY

THURSDAY Drama Production in the Learning Commons 3:00 - 4:30
Math Help in Mme. Lise’s Room 3:00 - 4:00

Choir Rehearsal 3:00 - 4:15MONDAY



April 1st, 2nd, and 3rd - Anti-Racism Presentation by Matthew Martin
from Black Lives Matter
April 22nd- Grade 8 Open House at their future high school from 6 - 7
p.m.
Provincial Assessments start April 28th

ON THE HORIZONON THE HORIZON


